
Week St Mary Parish Hall 

 

2023 was another successful year. We celebrated the King’s 

Coronation in May, a Ruby Wedding anniversary; five funeral teas; 

plus numerous birthday parties. 

We had our own bingo and quiz nights and dances, a summer craft 

fayre and Christmas fayre – both well supported. 

Richard and Karen did a Sunday roast in March which was very 

popular. 

We had the fire escape door and panel out the back replaced, new 

stage floor and carpet, disabled toilet flooring, outside light, 

fridge/freezer and hostess trolley and are looking into replacing the 

boiler. 

I would like to thank the committee for their help throughout the 

year and the village for their support 

 

 

Margaret Johns 


